
Attention Ms. Jackson, 

 

I am proud to welcome Midas Gold Idaho into our state and proud to support the Stibnite Gold 

Project. I hope you will take the time to consider my comments on why you should move to permit 

the project. 

 

The old Stibnite mine site will likely never be cleaned up unless industry takes responsibility for 

those who came before them. Midas Gold plans to do just that. By mining the site, Midas Gold plans 

to restore the natural flow and gradient of the East Fork of the South Fork to reconnect historical 

spawning grounds. The company will repair blowout creek, permanently solving a source of massive 

sedimentation and habitat degradation. Plus, in reprocessing and repurposing millions of tons of 

spent ore and unconstrained tailings, Midas will safeguard water quality indefinitely. 

 

Midas Gold Idaho wants to invest $1 billion in our state, bring more than hundreds of jobs to rural 

Idaho and still provide access to Idaho's public lands. This is the type of project our state needs. I 

highly encourage the U.S. Forest Service to permit this project, following alternative 2. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

 

Name: Connie FreedAttention Ms. Jackson, 

 

I am proud to welcome Midas Gold Idaho into our state and proud to support the Stibnite Gold 

Project. I hope you will take the time to consider my comments on why you should move to permit 

the project. 

 

The old Stibnite mine site will likely never be cleaned up unless industry takes responsibility for 

those who came before them. Midas Gold plans to do just that. By mining the site, Midas Gold plans 

to restore the natural flow and gradient of the East Fork of the South Fork to reconnect historical 

spawning grounds. The company will repair blowout creek, permanently solving a source of massive 

sedimentation and habitat degradation. Plus, in reprocessing and repurposing millions of tons of 

spent ore and unconstrained tailings, Midas will safeguard water quality indefinitely. 

 

Midas Gold Idaho wants to invest $1 billion in our state, bring more than hundreds of jobs to rural 

Idaho and still provide access to Idaho's public lands. This is the type of project our state needs. I 

highly encourage the U.S. Forest Service to permit this project, following alternative 2. 

 



Best Wishes, 

 

 

Name: Connie Freed 


